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On August 22, 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki received a courtesy visit from Mr. Stanley 

Similo, Director General of Namibian Broadcasting Cooperation（NBC）. 

Ambassador Nishimaki briefed Mr. Similo on Japanese Assistance to Namibia and they 

discussed future cooperation within the public information sector and in the field 

of economic cooperation. 

 

(From Left) Mr. Stanley Similo, Ambassador Nishimaki, 

 Ms. Nomhle Kangootui(Journalist of NBC) 


